
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Tahoe Transportation District has pushed back the
release date of the environmental documents related to the
loop road to January at the earliest.

·      South Tahoe Refuse Company’s 1.59 percent rate increase
will be voted on Dec. 15 by the Douglas County commissioners.

·       Christmas tree permits in the Lake Tahoe Basin
Management Unit are gone. The agency sold approximately 4,500
permits this year.

·       The Humane Society of Truckee-Tahoe’s 2017 calendar is
available for sale online and in stores. 

·       The Dec. 15 tree mortality community meeting in
Grizzly Flats has been canceled.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/12/snippets-lake-tahoe-334/
http://hstt.org/2017-hstt-calendar

